
 

 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
 
What is happening? 
 
Following the completion of works to remove the final section of protective gantry hoarding on 

Delivery Drive during May, exterior finishing works on the Acute Services Building link bridges will 

take place in June 2023. 

 

These works will be undertaken on sections of the building above Hospital Road and Delivery Drive 

and are scheduled to occur on weekdays and Saturdays for a period of approximately three weeks. 

 

Works are planned to commence on Saturday 3 June between 8am and 5pm. 

 

Weekday works are approved to occur up to four days per week between 7am and 5pm, weather 

permitting. Weekday works will be undertaken with the support of traffic control, with access to 

hospital loading docks and car park entrances being maintained. 

 

Saturday works will require closure of Hospital Road, north of the B2 car park entrance, and are 

scheduled between 8am and 5pm for the following dates: 

• Saturday 3 June 

• Saturday 17 June 

• Saturday 24 June 

During Saturday works, there will be no access to hospital loading docks 2 to 6, with urgent 

deliveries or collections redirected to Loading Dock 1. 

 

Construction activity will include cleaning of the link bridges, painting and installation of bird spikes. 

Construction noise will be minimal.  

 

Careful consideration has been placed on the planning of these works to minimise noise and 

construction impacts, including scheduling and timing of the works.  

 

Please note that activity dates and times are subject to change. 

 

Questions or enquiries:  

• Contact the 24/7 Community Infoline on 1800 571 866  
• Email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au  
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Location of works 

 
    

 
 
 


